
 

19 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
I wanted to take a moment to share how proud we are of our Year 11 students. They have 
approached their first full week of exams with maturity, focus, and determination, and we 
are incredibly impressed with the way they are handling this important period. 
 
We have a few updates and reminders to share: 
 
Friday 23 May - English Language Exam 
In a change to the scheduled timetable, students will be allowed to leave school after the 
English Language exam on Friday. 
Please note that, although the rest of the school will be taking part in a non-uniform day on 
Friday, Year 11 students should attend in full school uniform (no Dorking Wanderers or 
Dance kit). 
 
After Half Term - Study Leave 
From Monday 2 June, after the half-term break, Year 11 students will no longer be required 
to attend school, unless they have an exam. They are encouraged to use this time for 
focused exam preparation at home. Of course, students are welcome to come into school if 
they wish to revise or need support from staff. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We’re confident that, with your encouragement and 
the students’ ongoing hard work, they will continue to do brilliantly through the rest of the 
exam period. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Mr M Lockhart 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


